
 
----- Message from "Nutan Kapoor Mahawar, Mission of India" <nmahawar@TIES.ITU.INT> on 

Thu, 8 May 2008 16:42:37 +0100 ----- 
1998AGREEMENT-MISSIONS@LISTS.UNECE.ORG To: 

[1998AGREEMENT-MISSIONS - 32] Fw: Status Reports on GTRs no. 2,3,4&5 to 
be sent to UN ECE Secretariat (1998 Agreement) 

Subj
ect: 

 
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Nutan Kapoor Mahawar, Mission of India  
To: Agreement-Missions@lists.unece.org  
Cc: Edoardo.Gianotti@unece.org  
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2008 4:20 PM 
Subject: Fw: Status Reports on GTRs no. 2,3,4&5 to be sent to UN ECE 
Secretariat (1998 Agreement) 
 
 
The Transport Division 
UNECE Secretariat 
Geneva 
 
 
    Attached herewith are the first Status Reports of India pursuant to 
the 1998 Agreement and in respect of Global Technical Regulations 2,3, 4 
and 5. 
 
    Grateful for acknowledging this mail. 
 
From 
Permanent Mission of India to the UN  
Geneva 
 
 

  
 


